
CITY OF BLOOMFIELD 

USDA Funding Assistance Public Hearing  

September 20,2021 at 6:30 P.M. 

 
 

Those present were: Cecil Haley, Tim Clary, Donna Deardorff 

and Bill Aslin. 

 

The mayor opened the discussion regarding submitting an 

application to USDA for funding assistance to purchase a 

tanker truck, a tractor, and a hydraulic cutter for an 

excavator. 

 

 

No interested parties from the public were present. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Minutes recorded by: ____________________________ 

                     Kari Standley, City Clerk  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


